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26th February 2019 

Dear Parents,  

Hughenden Primary School is celebrating Red Nose Day on Thursday 14th March 2019! 

Red Nose Day 2019 is just around the corner and Hughenden Primary School will be taking part in the fun!  

Children will ‘get set to go red’ for a mufti day taking place on Thursday 14th March where they can wear all 

red or something red to celebrate the day. We encourage children to wear ‘Red Noses’ from previous years 

if they have them, or alternatively this years can be bought at Sainsbury’s, Oxfam or the Red Nose Day 

online store.  

The children will be taking part in fun activities throughout the day. Their morning lessons will be centred 

around Red Nose Day and they will listen to an assembly to learn more about the charity and how it helps 

children/young people. They will be exploring the issues that young people face across the world, and how 

the money we raise can help others.  

For one half of the afternoon, the children will get into teams for an exciting quiz and in the other half of the 

afternoon, decorate biscuits with red nose themed colours/faces. The biscuit stall will be at the front of the 

school for children to purchase their biscuits before they go home, if they wish to. 

We ask for a £1 donation from each child to wear mufti clothes to school and if your child would like to buy 

their biscuit they will cost £1 each. The money will be put into collection buckets in the office and sent to 

comic relief children’s charity. The money we raise will be used to change countless lives, both here in the 

UK and worldwide. In fact, just £3 could pay for crayons, pencils, paint and paper for children living in a 

Serbian refugee camp. And £10 could cover the cost of 10 hot meals for a homeless person in the UK.  

We really appreciate your support and hope that you’ll have fun helping us raise lots of money for Red 

Nose Day.  

 

Kind regards, 

Catherine Hogan 

Pastoral Care Assistant 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 

Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
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